JUL 2 4 1984
Docket Mo, 50-205

Mr. Thomas B. Nolan
Director

Geological Survey
Department of the Interior
u.‘htn.“n 25. D, C.

Deaxr Mr. Nolan:

Transmitted herewith for your use is a copy of Amendment No, 8,
dated July 20, 1964, to the application frow the Pacific Gas &
Elect~ic Campany to construct a power reactor at Bodega Head.
This Amendment has been filed in sanswer to my letters to PG&E
dated May 19, 1964 and July 8, 1964.

An ACRS meeting to discuss this smendment has been scheduled
for August 24, 1964, 1 anticipate that, prior to that meeting,
it would be necessary for all of the Regulatory Staff consultants

to meet and discuss the information presented in some detail. <
plan to call you in the near future to set up such a meeting.

Sincerely yours,

QOrigingl signed by
E. G. Case j

Harold L, Price
Director of Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated above

bec: E, G, Case
D. F. Knidth
N. D. Mason
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